Pedoman Penulisan Proposal Dan Laporan Pts
Ptk
Getting the books pedoman penulisan proposal dan laporan pts ptk now is not
type of challenging means. You could not deserted going when books gathering or
library or borrowing from your contacts to right to use them. This is an no
question simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online notice
pedoman penulisan proposal dan laporan pts ptk can be one of the options to
accompany you in imitation of having extra time.
It will not waste your time. say yes me, the e-book will enormously sky you
supplementary business to read. Just invest tiny mature to entre this on-line
proclamation pedoman penulisan proposal dan laporan pts ptk as competently as
review them wherever you are now.

Action Research in the Classroom Dr Vivienne Baumfield 2008-02-13 Action
Research in the Classroom is an essential guide for any teacher or studentteacher interested in doing research in the classroom. The authors map out an
easy-to-follow action research approach that will help teachers improve on
their professional practice and evaluate the needs of their pupils and schools
for themselves.
The Self Concept and Behavior: Overview and Supplement William Howard Fitts
1972
Learning Together Barbara Rogoff 2002-09-26 This book advances the theoretical
account that Barbara Rogoff presented in her highly acclaimed book,
Apprenticeship in Thinking. Here, Rogoff collaborates with two master teachers
from an innovative school in Salt Lake City, Utah, to examine how students,
parents, and teachers learn by being engaged together in a community of
learners. Building on observations by participants in this school, this book
reveals how children and adults learn through participation in activities of
mutual interest. The insights will speak to all those interested in how people
learn collaboratively and how schools can improve.
Becoming Critical Wilfred Carr 2003-09-02 "Life is hard for Anne and her father
under Cromwell's harsh rule, which has reduced them from wealth to poverty.
With one friend fearing for his life and another apparently lost to her, a man
she hates sees her as a way of fulfilling all his ambitions. Will she have to
surrender to him or lose everything?"--EBL.
Advanced Machine Learning with Python John Hearty 2016-07-28 Solve challenging
data science problems by mastering cutting-edge machine learning techniques in
Python About This Book Resolve complex machine learning problems and explore
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deep learning Learn to use Python code for implementing a range of machine
learning algorithms and techniques A practical tutorial that tackles real-world
computing problems through a rigorous and effective approach Who This Book Is
For This title is for Python developers and analysts or data scientists who are
looking to add to their existing skills by accessing some of the most powerful
recent trends in data science. If you've ever considered building your own
image or text-tagging solution, or of entering a Kaggle contest for instance,
this book is for you! Prior experience of Python and grounding in some of the
core concepts of machine learning would be helpful. What You Will Learn Compete
with top data scientists by gaining a practical and theoretical understanding
of cutting-edge deep learning algorithms Apply your new found skills to solve
real problems, through clearly-explained code for every technique and test
Automate large sets of complex data and overcome time-consuming practical
challenges Improve the accuracy of models and your existing input data using
powerful feature engineering techniques Use multiple learning techniques
together to improve the consistency of results Understand the hidden structure
of datasets using a range of unsupervised techniques Gain insight into how the
experts solve challenging data problems with an effective, iterative, and
validation-focused approach Improve the effectiveness of your deep learning
models further by using powerful ensembling techniques to strap multiple models
together In Detail Designed to take you on a guided tour of the most relevant
and powerful machine learning techniques in use today by top data scientists,
this book is just what you need to push your Python algorithms to maximum
potential. Clear examples and detailed code samples demonstrate deep learning
techniques, semi-supervised learning, and more - all whilst working with realworld applications that include image, music, text, and financial data. The
machine learning techniques covered in this book are at the forefront of
commercial practice. They are applicable now for the first time in contexts
such as image recognition, NLP and web search, computational creativity, and
commercial/financial data modeling. Deep Learning algorithms and ensembles of
models are in use by data scientists at top tech and digital companies, but the
skills needed to apply them successfully, while in high demand, are still
scarce. This book is designed to take the reader on a guided tour of the most
relevant and powerful machine learning techniques. Clear descriptions of how
techniques work and detailed code examples demonstrate deep learning
techniques, semi-supervised learning and more, in real world applications. We
will also learn about NumPy and Theano. By this end of this book, you will
learn a set of advanced Machine Learning techniques and acquire a broad set of
powerful skills in the area of feature selection & feature engineering. Style
and approach This book focuses on clarifying the theory and code behind complex
algorithms to make them practical, useable, and well-understood. Each topic is
described with real-world applications, providing both broad contextual
coverage and detailed guidance.
A Teacher's Guide to Classroom Research David Hopkins 2008-09 Provides
information, case studies, and cameos for teachers on how to conduct research
in their classroom.
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Human Resources Management for Effective Schools John T. Seyfarth 2005
Emphasizing the relationship between human resource management and student
learning, this book is driven by recent research, yet offers realistic
applications throughout. In addition to discussing human resource functions,
this text emphasizes how human resource decisions affect student achievement.
It also discusses human resource practice in schools with site-based
management, addresses ISLLC standards, and shows practical applications for
research related to human resource practice. Hallmark Features Contains case
studies to give students a detailed picture of various personnel problems. Four
new case studies-- No Child Left Behind, teacher recruitment and selection,
reductions in force, and teacher dismissal-- focus on recent developments in
the field. Describes five major forms of collective bargaining used in school
districts. Contains a major section on site-based management that reflects
current practice in schools and districts. " Suggested Activities" at the end
of each chapter provide practical applications. Annotated lists of Online
Resources at the end of each chapter provide quick access to supplemental
material. Discussion of teacher and administrator shortages-- particularly
among minority candidates-- examines this important issue and its effect on
learning. Visit our Ed Leadership SuperSite at www.ablongman.com/edleadership
for additional information and leadership resources specific to this text!
Action Research in Education Ernie Stringer 2013-11-01 Action research, applied
systematically to the issue of poor academic performance, provides a high
likelihood of improving student outcomes. The action research processes
described in this book are honed by many years of successful application, and
provide teachers, educational leaders, families and community members with a
set of tools for engaging with significant problems in classrooms and schools.
This book is designed to provide the reader with an understanding of the nature
of action research and the procedures and applications of action research. In
addition, it provides practical resources that add to the fundamentals of
knowledge available to action researchers. The text is detailed, providing
specific guidance for many of the skills that may be required for the different
contexts and problems to which action research can be applied. Conceptual
frameworks provide a compass or roadmap that will enable practitioners to keep
track of action research processes applied to their work.
Corporate Risk Management Tony Merna 2011-03-10 The book analyzes, compares,
and contrasts tools and techniques used in risk management at corporate,
strategic business and project level and develops a risk management mechanism
for the sequencing of risk assessment through corporate, strategic and project
stages of an investment in order to meet the requirements of the 1999 Turnbull
report. By classifying and categorizing risk within these levels it is possible
to drill down and roll-up to any level of the organizational structure and to
establish the risks that each project is most sensitive to, so that appropriate
risk response strategies may be implemented to benefit all stakeholders. "The
new edition of this book provides a clear insight into the intricacies of
corporate risk management and the addition of the case study exemplars aids
understanding of the management of multiple projects in the real world."
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—Professor Nigel Smith, Head of the School of Civil Engineering, University of
Leeds
Essentials of Educational Measurement Robert L. Ebel 1972
Panduan Lengkap Penelitian Tindakan Kelas (PTK) I Putu Ade Andre Payadnya,
S.Pd., M.Pd. 2022-04-01 Penelitian tindakan dikatakan berasal dari Amerika
Serikat seperti yang dijelaskan dalam artikel yang ditulis oleh Mike Wallace
(1987) dengan judul “A Historical Review of Action Research: Some Implications
for the Education of Teachers in Their Managerial Role”. Sejak tahun 1920-an,
terjadi peningkatan minat para peneliti dalam penerapan metode ilmiah untuk
studi sosial dan permasalahan pendidikan. Kemmis & McTaggart (1988)
mendefinisikan penelitian tindakan sebagai bentuk kolektif dalam refleksi diri
anggota kelompok dalam suatu situasi sosial yang bertujuan untuk meningkatkan:
1) rasionalitas dan keadilan praktik pendidikan, dan 2) pemahaman anggota
kelompok tentang praktik pembelajaran di mana mereka terlibat langsung di
dalamnya. Anggota kelompok dalam hal ini adalah guru, siswa, orang tua, rekan
sejawat, aktivis sosial, atau lainnya yang terlibat dalam proses
pendidikan/pembelajaran. Mereka yang terlibat dalam penelitian tindakan umumnya
bertujuan untuk memecahkan beberapa jenis permasalahan langsung yang terjadi
dalam praktik pembelajaran sehari-hari, seperti bagaimana mengurangi
ketidakhadiran atau insiden vandalisme di antara siswa, memotivasi siswa yang
apatis, atau mencari cara untuk menggunakan teknologi untuk meningkatkan
pembelajaran. Buku ini berisi berbagai teori mengenai penelitian tindakan kelas
dimulai dari sejarah, pengertian, sampai bagaimana contoh penelitian tindakan
kelas. Penulis menyusun buku ini dengan bahasa yang sederhana sehingga peneliti
pemula yang masih belum kenal atau belum memahami penelitian tindakan kelas
dapat dituntun dari awal sampai akhir dalam menyiapkan dan melakukan penelitian
tindakan kelas di bidang pendidikan. Buku ini diperuntukkan untuk tenaga
pendidik seperti guru dan dosen. Buku ini juga diperuntukkan untuk mahasiswa
maupun peneliti lainnya yang ingin melakukan penelitian tindakan kelas. Panduan
Lengkap Penelitian Tindakan Kelas (PTK) ini diterbitkan oleh Penerbit
Deepublish dan tersedia juga dalam versi cetak.
The Action Research Reader Robin McTaggart 1988-01-01
Mechanical Engineers' Handbook, Volume 1 Myer Kutz 2015-03-02 Full coverage of
materials and mechanical design inengineering Mechanical Engineers' Handbook,
Fourth Edition provides aquick guide to specialized areas you may encounter in
your work,giving you access to the basics of each and pointing you
towardtrusted resources for further reading, if needed. The
accessibleinformation inside offers discussions, examples, and analyses ofthe
topics covered. This first volume covers materials and mechanical design,
givingyou accessible and in-depth access to the most common topics
you'llencounter in the discipline: carbon and alloy steels, stainlesssteels,
aluminum alloys, copper and copper alloys, titanium alloysfor design, nickel
and its alloys, magnesium and its alloys,superalloys for design, composite
materials, smart materials,electronic materials, viscosity measurement, and
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much more. Presents comprehensive coverage of materials and mechanicaldesign
Offers the option of being purchased as a four-book set or assingle books,
depending on your needs Comes in a subscription format through the Wiley Online
Libraryand in electronic and custom formats Engineers at all levels of
industry, government, or privateconsulting practice will find Mechanical
Engineers' Handbook,Volume 1 a great resource they'll turn to repeatedly as
areference on the basics of materials and mechanical design.
The Sociology of Modernization and Development David Harrison 2003-09-02 "David
Harrison writes very well, and presents a good, well-balanced and perceptive
appraisal of current perspectives."--"Times Higher Education Supplement" This
title available in eBook format. Click here for more information. Visit our
eBookstore at: www.ebookstore.tandf.co.uk.
Educational Research John W. Creswell 2014-03-17 This title is only available
as a loose-leaf version with Pearson eText, or an electronic book. A practical,
step-by-step core research text that balances coverage of qualitative and
quantitative methods Educational Research: Planning, Conducting, and Evaluating
Quantitative and Qualitative Research offers a truly balanced, inclusive, and
integrated overview of the field as it currently stands. This text provides
thorough coverage of the methods and procedures used in quantitative,
qualitative, and mixed-methods research. It helps students learn how to begin
to conduct research and see a project through preparation of a manuscript, and
it also helps students learn how to read and evaluate research reports. VideoEnhanced Pearson eText. Included in this package is access to the new VideoEnhanced eText for exclusively from Pearson. The Video-Enhanced Pearson eText
is: Engaging. Full-color online chapters include dynamic videos that show what
course concepts look like in real classrooms, model good teaching practice, and
expand upon chapter concepts. Video links, chosen by our authors and other
subject-matter experts, are embedded right in context of the content you are
reading Convenient. Enjoy instant online access from your computer or download
the Pearson eText App to read on or offline on your iPad and Android tablets.*
Interactive. Features include embedded video, embedded assessment, note taking
and sharing, highlighting and search. Affordable. Experience all these
advantages of the Video-Enhanced eText along with all the benefits of print for
40% to 50% less than a print bound book. *The Pearson eText App is available
for free on Google Play and in the App Store.* Requires Android OS 3.1 - 4, a
7" or 10" tablet or iPad iOS 5.0 or newer 0133831531 / 9780133831535
Educational Research: Planning, Conducting, and Evaluating Quantitative and
Qualitative Research, Loose-Leaf Version with Video-Enhanced Pearson eText -Access Card Package Package consists of: 0133549585 / 9780133549584 Educational
Research: Planning, Conducting, and Evaluating Quantitative and Qualitative
Research, Loose-Leaf Version 0133570088 / 9780133570083 Educational Research:
Planning, Conducting, and Evaluating Quantitative and Qualitative Research,
Video-Enhanced Pearson eText -- Access Card
The Founder's Dilemmas Noam Wasserman 2013-04 The Founder's Dilemmas examines
how early decisions by entrepreneurs can make or break a startup and its team.
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Drawing on a decade of research, including quantitative data on almost ten
thousand founders as well as inside stories of founders like Evan Williams of
Twitter and Tim Westergren of Pandora, Noam Wasserman reveals the common
pitfalls founders face and how to avoid them.
The Evolution Deceit Hârun Yahya 2001 During the last 140 years, Darwinism that
rejects the fact of creation, and therefore the existence of Allah, has caused
many people to abandon their faith or fall into doubt, Therefore, showing that
this theory is a deception is a very important duty, which is strongly related
to the religion.
Writing Papers in the Biological Sciences Victoria E. McMillan 2020-08-26
Writing in the Biological Sciences is a handy reference that new to advanced
students can readily use on their own. A variety of student models prepare you
for the most common writing assignments in undergraduate biology courses.
Action Research Jean McNiff 2002-01-22 Since the first edition of this
established text was published in 1988, action research has gained ground as a
popular method amongst educational researchers, and in particular for
practising teachers doing higher-level courses. In this new edition Jean McNiff
provides updates on methodological discussions and includes new sections of
case study material and information on supporting action research. The book
raises issues about how action research is theorised, whether it is seen as a
spectator discipline or as a real life practice, and how practitioners position
themselves within the debate. It discusses the importance for educators of
understanding their own work and showing how their educative influence can lead
to the development of good orders in formal and informal learning settings and
in the wider community. This second edition comes at a time when, after years
of debate over what counts as action research, it is now considered an
acceptable and useful part of mainstream research practice.
Digital Literacies Colin Lankshear 2008 This book brings together a group of
internationally-reputed authors in the field of digital literacy. Their essays
explore a diverse range of the concepts, policies and practices of digital
literacy, and discuss how digital literacy is related to similar ideas:
information literacy, computer literacy, media literacy, functional literacy
and digital competence. It is argued that in light of this diversity and
complexity, it is useful to think of digital literacies - the plural as well
the singular. The first part of the book presents a rich mix of conceptual and
policy perspectives; in the second part contributors explore social practices
of digital remixing, blogging, online trading and social networking, and
consider some legal issues associated with digital media.
21st Century Skills Bernie Trilling 2012-02-07 The new building blocks for
learning in a complex world This important resource introduces a framework for
21st Century learning that maps out the skills needed to survive and thrive in
a complex and connected world. 21st Century content includes the basic core
subjects of reading, writing, and arithmetic-but also emphasizes global
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awareness, financial/economic literacy, and health issues. The skills fall into
three categories: learning and innovations skills; digital literacy skills; and
life and career skills. This book is filled with vignettes, international
examples, and classroom samples that help illustrate the framework and provide
an exciting view of twenty-first century teaching and learning. Explores the
three main categories of 21st Century Skills: learning and innovations skills;
digital literacy skills; and life and career skills Addresses timely issues
such as the rapid advance of technology and increased economic competition
Based on a framework developed by the Partnership for 21st Century Skills (P21)
The book contains a DVD with video clips of classroom teaching. For more
information on the book visit www.21stcenturyskillsbook.com.
Research Design John W. Creswell 2017-11-27 This best-selling text pioneered
the comparison of qualitative, quantitative, and mixed methods research design.
For all three approaches, John W. Creswell and new co-author J. David Creswell
include a preliminary consideration of philosophical assumptions, key elements
of the research process, a review of the literature, an assessment of the use
of theory in research applications, and reflections about the importance of
writing and ethics in scholarly inquiry. The Fifth Edition includes more
coverage of: epistemological and ontological positioning in relation to the
research question and chosen methodology; case study, PAR, visual and online
methods in qualitative research; qualitative and quantitative data analysis
software; and in quantitative methods more on power analysis to determine
sample size, and more coverage of experimental and survey designs; and updated
with the latest thinking and research in mixed methods. SHARE this Comparison
of Research Approaches poster with your students to help them navigate the
distinction between the three approaches to research.
Quantum Teaching Bobbi DePorter 1999 Now there's a better way to teach anything
to anybody! Announcing...Quantum Teaching: Orchestrating Student Success Based
on 18 years experience and research with over 25,000 students. Boosts teachers'
ability to inspire and students' ability to achieve. This body of knowledge and
methodology was first used at SuperCamp, an accelerated Quantum Learning
program that achieved outstanding results for students. Quantum Teaching shows
teachers how to orchestrate their students' success by taking into account
everything in the classroom along with the environment, the design of the
curriculum, and how it's presented. The result: a highly-effective way to teach
anything to anybody!Available as an illustrated how-to book that bridges the
gap between theory and practice and that covers today's hottest topics, like
multiple intelligences, this book provides specific, easy-to-follow guidelines
for creating more-effective learning environments, better ways to design
curricula, and more interesting ways to deliver content and facilitate the
learning process. Designed and written as an interactive tool, Quantum Teaching
includes lesson planning guidelines to help teachers cover all the bases,
without having to culminate different theories or refer to different source
materials. A reproducible lesson planning guide makes it easy to start
implementing new strategies immediately. Bobbi DePorter, author of the bestselling books Quantum Learning and Quantum Business, is founder and president
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of Learning Forum, which has helped over 25,000 students of all ages. Mark
Reardon, a former teacher and principal, is an internationally recognized lead
facilitator for Learning Forum. Sarah Singer-Nouri is an award-winning teacher
and trainer.
How to Build a Better Vocabulary Maxwell Nurnberg 1989-08-01 This is the
entrancingly entertaining yet amazingly effective guide that shows you how to
know the meaning of words that you have never seen or heard before, learn the
history of words so that they come alive for you, master an invaluable and
permanent technique of word-viewing within 30 days. This is the one book that
makes you love to learn.
Classroom Action Research John Elliott 1975
Lesson Study Research and Practice in Mathematics Education Lynn C. Hart
2011-01-11 Lesson study is a professional development process that teachers
engage in to systematically examine their practice, with the goal of becoming
more effective. Originating in Japan, lesson study has gained significant
momentum in the mathematics education community in recent years. As a process
for professional development, lesson study became highly visible when it was
proposed as a means of supporting the common practice of promoting better
teaching by disseminating documents like standards, benchmarks and nationally
validated curricula. While the body of knowledge about lesson study is growing,
it remains somewhat elusive and composed of discrete research endeavors. As a
new research area there is no coherent knowledge base yet. This book will
contribute to the field bringing the work of researchers and practitioners
together to create a resource for extant work. This book describes several
aspects of Lesson Study, amongst others: it gives an historical overview of the
concept, it addresses issues related to learning and teaching mathematics, it
looks at the role of the teacher in the process. The last two sections of the
book look at how lesson Study can be used with preservice mathematics teachers
and at university mathematics methods teaching.
99 Ways to Get Kids to Love Reading Mary Leonhardt 2010-04-14 he author of
Parents Who Love Reading, Kids Who Don't now offers a cornucopia of simple,
practical tips that will help children--no matter what their age or level of
reading ability--learn to read. A separate section identifies books suited to
different kinds of readers, such as girls who love horses, teenagers who like
rock bands, and computer nuts.
Classroom Instruction and Management Richard Arends 1997 A brief version of the
author's larger text. The book provides separate chapters on each of the five
most commonly used teaching models: direct instruction; co-operative learning;
project-based teaching; discussion; and independent study.
The Cambridge Introduction to Creative Writing David Morley 2007-05-10
Publisher description
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Curriculum and Imagination James McKernan 2007-08-07 Curriculum and Imagination
describes an alternative ‘process’ model for designing developing, implementing
and evaluating curriculum, suggesting that curriculum may be designed by
specifying an educational process which contains key principles of procedure.
This comprehensive and authoritative book: offers a practical and theoretical
plan for curriculum-making without objectives shows that a curriculum can be
best planned and developed at school level by teachers adopting an action
research role complements the spirit and reality of much of the teaching
profession today, embracing the fact that there is a degree of intuition and
critical judgement in the work of educators presents empirical evidence on
teachers’ human values. Curriculum and Imagination provides a rational and
logical alternative for all educators who plan curriculum but do not wish to be
held captive by a mechanistic ‘ends-means’ notion of educational planning.
Anyone studying or teaching curriculum studies, or involved in education or
educational planning, will find this important new book fascinating reading.
How to Differentiate Instruction in Academically Diverse Classrooms Carol Ann
Tomlinson 2017-03-22 We differentiate instruction to honor the reality of the
students we teach. They are energetic and outgoing. They are quiet and curious.
They are confident and self-doubting. They are interested in a thousand things
and deeply immersed in a particular topic. They are academically advanced and
"kids in the middle" and struggling due to cognitive, emotional, economic, or
sociological challenges. More of them than ever speak a different language at
home. They learn at different rates and in different ways. And they all come
together in our academically diverse classrooms. Written as a practical guide
for teachers, this expanded third edition of Carol Ann Tomlinson’s
groundbreaking work covers the fundamentals of differentiation and provides
additional guidelines and new strategies for how to go about it. You’ll learn What differentiation is and why it’s essential - How to set up the flexible and
supportive learning environment that promotes success - How to manage a
differentiated classroom - How to plan lessons differentiated by readiness,
interest, and learning profile - How to differentiate content, process, and
products - How to prepare students, parents, and yourself for the challenge of
differentiation First published in 1995 as How to Differentiate Instruction in
Mixed-Ability Classrooms, this new edition reflects evolving best practices in
education, the experiences of practitioners throughout the United States and
around the world, and Tomlinson's continuing thinking about how to help each
and every student access challenging, high-quality curriculum; engage in
meaning-rich learning experiences; and feel at home in a school environment
that "fits."/p>
Educating for Character Thomas Lickona 2009-09-02 Calls for renewed moral
education in America's schools, offering dozens of programs schools can adopt
to teach students respect, responsibility, hard work, and other values that
should not be left to parents to teach.
The Logic of Science in Sociology Walter Wallace 2017-07-05 The subject of this
book is limited to the abstract form or "logic" of science, as applied
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particularly to scientific sociology. But the discussion presented here goes
beyond abstraction and serves a practical role in the sociology and history of
science by providing a framework for reducing the enormous variety of
scientific researches-both within a given field and across all fields-to a
limited number of interrelated formal elements. Such a framework may prove
useful in assessing empirical relationships between the formal aspects of
scientific work and its substantive social, economic, political, and historical
aspects. This is a work of synthesis that merits close attention. It provides
an area for viewing theory as something more than a review of the history of
any single social science discipline.
The SimCalc Vision and Contributions Stephen J. Hegedus 2012-12-16 This volume
provides essential guidance for transforming mathematics learning in schools
through the use of innovative technology, pedagogy, and curriculum. It presents
clear, rigorous evidence of the impact technology can have in improving
students learning of important yet complex mathematical concepts -- and goes
beyond a focus on technology alone to clearly explain how teacher professional
development, pedagogy, curriculum, and student participation and identity each
play an essential role in transforming mathematics classrooms with technology.
Further, evidence of effectiveness is complemented by insightful case studies
of how key factors lead to enhancing learning, including the contributions of
design research, classroom discourse, and meaningful assessment. The volume
organizes over 15 years of sustained research by multiple investigators in
different states and countries who together developed an approach called
"SimCalc" that radically transforms how Algebra and Calculus are taught. The
SimCalc program engages students around simulated motions, such as races on a
soccer field, and builds understanding using visual representations such as
graphs, and familiar representations such as stories to help students to
develop meaning for more abstract mathematical symbols. Further, the SimCalc
program leverages classroom wireless networks to increase participation by all
students in doing, talking about, and reflecting on mathematics. Unlike many
technology programs, SimCalc research shows the benefits of balanced attention
to curriculum, pedagogy, teacher professional development, assessment and
technology -- and has proven effectiveness results at the scale of hundreds of
schools and classrooms. Combining the findings of multiple investigators in one
accessible volume reveals the depth and breadth of the research program, and
engages readers interested in: * Engaging students in deeply learning the
important concepts in mathematics * Designing innovative curriculum, software,
and professional development · Effective uses of technology to improve
mathematics education * Creating integrated systems of teaching that transform
mathematics classrooms * Scaling up new pedagogies to hundreds of schools and
classrooms * Conducting research that really matters for the future of
mathematics learning  * Engaging students in deeply learning the important
concepts in mathematics * Designing innovative curriculum, software, and
professional development · Effective uses of technology to improve mathematics
education * Creating integrated systems of teaching that transform mathematics
classrooms * Scaling up new pedagogies to hundreds of schools and classrooms *
Conducting research that really matters for the future of mathematics learning
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Teaching English Using ICT Tom Rank 2011-06-02 Want to get boys excited about
poetry? Try establishing a wiki-war on the use of form and structure. Or
perhaps a podcast to develop close analysis of language. How about getting them
blogging about their favourite characters? Based on established principles of
the best ways to use ICT in English, this practical resource looks at when and
how ICT can be used to engage and inspire students of English, but only when it
enhances teaching and learning, never for its own sake. Beginning with an
overview of what ICT can offer and how it is changing the way we teach and
learn, the authors then give practical examples of activities and ideas to
attain key English skills and learning goals in secondary schools. Throughout
the book, there are tried-and-tested ideas for tackling the hard-to-teach
topics, and there is also a dedicated website with links to useful websites,
the authors' favourite tips and downloadable resources.
Science as a Cultural Process Maurice N. Richter 1972
Instructional-design Theories and Models: An overview of their current status
Charles M. Reigeluth 1983 First Published in 1983. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Action Research Planner Stephen Kemmis 2013-11-12 A fully-updated and
reworked version of the classic book by Stephen Kemmis and Robin McTaggart, now
joined by Rhonda Nixon, The Action Research Planner is a detailed guide to
developing and conducting a critical participatory action research project. The
authors outline new views on ‘participation’ (based on Jürgen Habermas’s notion
of a ‘public sphere’), ‘practice’ (as shaped by practice architectures), and
‘research’ (as research within practice traditions). They provide five extended
examples of critical participatory action research studies. The book includes a
range of resources for people planning a critical participatory research
initiative, providing guidance on how to establish an action research group and
identify a shared concern, research ethics, principles of procedure for action
researchers, protocols for collaborative work, keeping a journal, gathering
evidence, reporting, and choosing academic partners. Unlike earlier editions,
The Action Research Planner focuses specifically on critical participatory
action research, which occupies a particular (critical) niche in the action
research 'family'. The Action Research Planner is an essential guide to
planning and undertaking this type of research.
Contextual Teaching and Learning Elaine B. Johnson 2002 Contextual teaching and
learning (CTL) is a system for teaching that is grounded in brain research.
Brain research indicates that we learn best when we see meaning in new tasks
and material, and we discover meaning when we are able to connect new
information with our existing knowledge and experiences. Students learn best,
according to neuroscience, when they can connect the content of academic
lessons with the context of their own daily lives. Johnson discusses the
elements of the brain-compatible contextual teaching and learning system:
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making meaningful connections; investing school work with significance; selfregulated learning; collaboration; critical and creating thinking; nurturing
the individual; reaching high standards; and using authentic assessment.
Drawing on the practices of teachers in kindergarten through university,
Johnson provides numerous examples of how to use each part of the CTL system.
A Guide to Faculty Development Kay J. Gillespie 2010-02-18 Since the first
edition of A Guide to Faculty Development was published in 2002, the dynamic
field of educational and faculty development has undergone many changes.
Prepared under the auspices of the Professional and Organizational Development
Network in Higher Education (POD), this thoroughly revised, updated, and
expanded edition offers a fundamental resource for faculty developers, as well
as for faculty and administrators interested in promoting and sustaining
faculty development within their institutions. This essential book offers an
introduction to the topic, includes twenty-three chapters by leading experts in
the field, and provides the most relevant information on a range of faculty
development topics including establishing and sustaining a faculty development
program; the key issues of assessment, diversity, and technology; and faculty
development across institutional types, career stages, and organizations. "This
volume contains the gallant story of the emergence of a movement to sustain the
vitality of college and university faculty in difficult times. This practical
guide draws on the best minds shaping the field, the most productive
experience, and elicits the imagination required to reenvision a dynamic future
for learning societies in a global context." —R. Eugene Rice, senior scholar,
Association of American Colleges and Universities "Across the country, people
in higher education are thinking about how to prepare our graduates for a
rapidly changing world while supporting our faculty colleagues who grew up in a
very different world. Faculty members, academic administrators, and
policymakers alike will learn a great deal from this volume about how to put
together a successful faculty development program and create a supportive
environment for learning in challenging times." —Judith A. Ramaley, president,
Winona State University "This is the book on faculty development in higher
education. Everyone involved in faculty development—including provosts, deans,
department chairs, faculty, and teaching center staff—will learn from the
extensive research and the practical wisdom in the Guide." —Peter Felten,
president, The POD Network (2010–2011), and director, Center for the
Advancement of Teaching and Learning, Elon University
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